
 

 

 
 

Our School Vision 

May our lives shine with the light  

and love of Jesus 

 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web 

 

Our Christian Value this term is: 

Truthfulness  

 

What’s happening next week?  

 

Monday  

PE 

Bibury Oaks 

Archery  

 

Tuesday 

Wye Valley Falconry 

Bishop Rachel Visit  

Bibury Oaks 

 

Wednesday 

NO BIBURY OAKS 

 

Thursday  

Breakfast Club 

PE 

Bibury Oaks   

Sports Club 

 

Friday  

Bibury Oaks  

Leavers Overnight Event  

 

Holidays and INSET Days – 2021/2022 

20th July – Last Day of Term 

21st July – INSET Day 

22nd July – 1st September – Summer 

Holidays 

2nd - 3rd September – INSET Days 

Star of the Week 

Acorns Star of the Week is Freddy for paying close attention 

to his spelling, helping him to produce some excellent narrative 

writing.  

 

Oaks Star of the Week is Alexander for working hard to finish 

his independent write based on the myth Icarus. 

 

Mighty Oaks Star of the Week is Matthew S for showing good 

sense and for being thoughtful and supportive towards others. 

 

Bibury Oaks 

There will be no Bibury Oaks next Wednesday as all staff are in 

training.  We apologise for any inconvenience. 

 

Mrs Feltham – Relay for Life 

Please don’t forget to bring in your spare change for Mrs 

Feltham to raise money for her Relay for Life! 

 

Football – It’s Coming Home! 

We appreciate that some children may end up having a late night 

on Sunday to watch the football final.  We would rather have 

children rested and in school ready to learn than tired and 

grumpy.   School will start at 8.45am but children arriving up to 

the end of break time at 10.30am will not be marked as 

late.  Use this as a learning opportunity and talk to your children 

about the National Anthem, pride and resilience. 

 

Families Magazine 

Please find below the link to the online edition of Families 

Magazine: 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/glouc?fr=sZjY0MDM5ND

I5MzA 

 

Tuesday 13th July – 11.00am 

Bishop Rachel and Canon Rachel Howie will be visiting the school 

on Tuesday for a short service with the children.  Unfortunately 

parents are not able to attend but Rev. Tim will be serving tea 

and cakes in the churchyard after the service. All are welcome. 
 

Up Coming Events 

Swimming will begin in September starting on Friday 24th 

September and continue every Friday for 5 weeks. 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web
https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/glouc?fr=sZjY0MDM5NDI5MzA
https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/glouc?fr=sZjY0MDM5NDI5MzA

